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To:

Mr. Harry Robinson

H.R. Manager
Bright Sun InfoTech

Los Angeles, CA - 45263
July 10, 2012,

Dear Mr. Robinson,

I am writing in to inform you that I want to resign from my position as ‘Program Developer’ in ‘Bright Sun Enterprises’.

I will be working till the July 25, 2012, fulfilling the company rule for serving a notice period of two weeks in advance. I will efficiently complete the ongoing projects during this time frame.
I have planned to shift to Chicago, and live there in the future.

I really want to thank this company for giving me so much in terms of professional growth and personal development. I got many great opportunities to enhance my working skills and reach to the level where I am today. 
You can ask me for any kind of help during my transition. It would be my gratification to be of any help to this company. After my relocation, you can reach me through email for any information; you may need for projects completed by me.

My email –    robin.n@hotmail.com

Thanks to you and this great workplace.

Sincerely,

Robin Norman

(Program Developer)
Bright Sun InfoTech
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